
    

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 
August 14, 2023 
    

 
City Announces Neighborhood Street Improvements 

 
 West 115th Street, West 89th Street, West 85th Street, Scott Court,  

Ellen Avenue, Mirlo Court 
(Ward 15) 

 
CLEVELAND – Beginning August 23, 2023, weather permitting, the City of Cleveland’s 
Residential Resurfacing Program will continue in Ward 15. Advance notice signs will be 
posted to advise the public of road improvements. The following streets are expected to 
be completed in mid-October: 

 West 115th Street (Lake Avenue to Harborview Drive) 
 West 89th Street (Madison Avenue to Sauer Avenue) 
 West 85th Street (Madison Avenue to Willard Avenue) 
 Scott Court (West 57th Street to Dead End) 
 Ellen Avenue (West 58th Street to West 65th Street) 
 Mirlo Court (West 67th Street to Approximately 300’ West of West 67th Street) 

  
One lane of traffic will be maintained for local traffic for the duration of each project. No 
detours are expected. Access to all businesses, residences and side streets will be 
maintained during construction. On-street parking will not be allowed during 
construction. The work will take place during the hours of 7 a.m. to 5 p.m.  

 
For questions, contact the City of Cleveland’s Project Coordinator, Idreea Hill at 216-
664-2593.  

 

Editor’s Note: Road construction invariably presents hazards to the public. All travelers 
are urged to use caution in construction zones. Public safety and the safety of workers is a 
top priority.  

 

About the City of Cleveland 

The City of Cleveland is committed to improving the quality of life for its residents by 
strengthening neighborhoods, delivering superior services, embracing diversity and 
making Cleveland a desirable, safe city in which to live, work, play, and do business. For 
more information on the City of Cleveland, visit online at clevelandohio.gov, Twitter at 
@cityofcleveland or Facebook at www.facebook.com/cityofcleveland 
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